March 2, 2018

ITo: Yan-Bo Yang, WCDG

From: Jacqueline Starkes, Senior Stakeholder Affairs Coordinator, United States Pharmacopeia (USP)

Re: Invitation to serve on the Reestablished General Notices Project Team

CC: Jessica Simpson, Manager, Compendial Operations, USP

The United States Pharmacopeial (USP) will be reestablishing the General Notices Project Team. | am pleased
to formally invite you to become a member of the Reestablished General Notices Project Team.

Charge:

The purpose of this Project Team will be to continue a dialogue between stakeholders and USP regarding the
USP-NF General Notices to:

e Propose revisionsto USP’s General Notices
Review and provide feedback on revisions to General Notices
Consider communication of General Notices-related initiatives to industry, regulatory, and other
stakeholders



